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Product End of Life Cycle (EOL) Notice  
Discontinuation Notice on selected LED Products – see table below for details 

This letter is to inform you that Samsung Electronics plans to execute an End of Life cycle (EOL) process for below 

mentioned products.  

After a thorough review of our existing product offering, we have made the determination to discontinue these 

products in order to provide you with more advanced products while more efficiently managing our product portfolio.  

We sincerely appreciate your use of these terminated products, and we ask your understanding on any 

inconvenience caused by termination. We hope that this notification allows you time to complete existing projects 

using your current designs and shift future designs to one of our other advanced solutions. Please note that, if the 

EOL timeline is earlier than the expiration of the warranty period, we reserve the right to service this warranty with 

adequate replacement parts.  

Please contact your Samsung Electronics representative with any questions or concerns regarding this matter and 

for further support on a product transition to alternative devices. 

 

Timeline 

Date Activity 

2023-05-08 EOL Announcement 

2023-09-30 Last- Time- Buy Order (non- cancelable) 

2023-11-30 Last -Time Shipment 

 

Devices under EOL Process 

Product Family EOL List & Categories 

LH351H Far Red  
(730nm) 

SPHRD2L3DH01A844B0 

 

Alternative Devices 

Product Family EOL List & Categories 

LH351H Far Red V2  
(730nm) 

SPHRD2L3DH21A844B0 

 


